
 

Senate Finance and Revenue 
900 Court Street NE  
Salem, OR 97301 

January 26, 2021 

Dear ​Senate Finance and Revenue Committee​,  

I’m writing to urge you to ​vote YES on SB43​ pertaining to labor rebates and tax credits for media production. 

As your constituent and an active member of the entertainment industry in Oregon (Librarians, Leverage, 
Extraordinary Measures, Wild), I urge you to vote Yes on SB 43.  The Film Incentive program has a terrific track 
record since its inception of bringing millions into Oregon's economy. 

But here's the crucial consideration of this bill:  the current law sunsets on 1/1/24.  ​Producers looking to shoot 
TV series are looking for a 6 year window of incentives​.  We need SB 43 to extend the incentives to ensure 
producers have confidence that the incentives will be available for the duration of their proposed series. 
Without that assurance, they won't come.   

Please ​vote YES on SB43​ to extend these critical programs for our local production industry. It supports my 
livelihood.  

Regards, 

Christine E. Roccaro 
10106 SW 53rd Ave. 
Portland, OR 97219 
AEA SAG-AFTRA AGMA 

 


